
 
TO:     Mayor and City Council  

THROUGH:  Ryan Schroeder, City Manager 

FROM:    City Clerk 

DATE:   January 8, 2018 

SUBJECT:  Permanent Rules of the City Council and Code of Ethics 

 
 
BACKGROUND INFORMATION:  The City’s Charter requires the approval of the 
Permanent Rules of the City Council and Code of Ethics each year.  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
FISCAL IMPACT:  None 
 

 

    
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
STAFF RECOMMENDATION: Staff recommends approval of the Permanent Rules of 
the City Council and Code of Ethics as presented. 
 
 
 

  Amount 
Fund:   
Department:   
Account:   

City of West St. Paul 


